To Remington Arms, I too was saddened by the news of
case.

Discussion Thread

Response (Laura) 2/13/2001 &
At 02/13/2001 03:24 PM we wrote -

Dear Mr. Gomez,

Thank you for your inquiry. This is in respo
communication regarding the repair of your Reg
that you are experiencing problems with your
information you have provided, we suggest t
our Ilion, Ny facility.

i.rearm. We regret
d on the

Please follow these guidelines:

2. Pack your firearm for safety and t
and handling. Preferably, ship in a f

3. Remove all accessories from your fireal

ing thé*fiodel name or number of
full..description of the
iddress (P.O. Box and

hone number, and e-mail

4. Enclose a letter with the firea
your firearm and serial number alof
problem. Be sure to include your

Street Address), including zip cg
address.

5. ship your firearm by either Un1ted“Pa
(us post office). Remington is
shipment, so you may elect to

vice (UPS) or Parcel Post
for damage or Toss during
e 'FI”OITI your car'r1er

ship to:

Remington Arms Company, In
Attn: Arms Services Dept-T
14 Hoefler Avenue
Ilion, Ny 13357

WARNING: DO NOT SEND LIVE™GR SHELLS IN YOUR FIREARM OR IN THE SAME
BOX WITH THE FIREARM. {ATTON OF FEDERAL LAW. IF YOU FEEL YOU
MUST SEND SPENT SHELL EM IN A SEPARATE PACKAGE AND INCLUDE
NAME, ADDRESS (WITH TELE ONE AND MODEL AND SERIAL NUMBER OF

YOUR FIREARM.

Customer (George Gi 2/13/2001 3:36:34 AM
To Remington Arm

I too was saddehe_ f the Gus Barber case.
I heard the unfortuna
news. I have
about it on

rom my hunting partner who heard it on the

information on your website. I did not hear
6Fe“importantly, it was the same hunting partner

scharge of my rifle while I was putting it an safety

deer season. Although I'm torn about how to

ave this needs to be brought to your attention.

this past fal
approach this

T've be fathers Model 700 ADL for several years now; I too
have expgeg ifle discharging while moving the safety mechanism
to on. ad at least 3 times since 1980 that I know of. Both
with t k and with a new Remington synthetic stock I
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Based on the serial number that I have provided, I m sureé:
indicate that this Model 700 was made in either 1969 or 197
purchased by my father probahly between 1970 and

T've also had problems with the trigger mechanism
rifle. when shooting the rifle, the cartridge f
after the trigger pull. This has happened sever
one year. I of course have taken it to severa
work on the trigger and have it thoroughly cle
the rifle regularly after shooting it. By thg
your ammunition and other premium ammunitio

I also have cleaned
_happen with both
it s the ammo.

what concerns me is you never know when this™is
Nevertheless, it happens enough for you t
obviously a safety concern and one that nég
without additional publicity. You see a hu
member, the last thing I want to read about is
concern on the part of the firearms ind

going to “happen. L
er the incident. This is
be fixed immediately
earms owner, and NRA
ce or lack of

on in particular.

what can you tell me
0 your response. Thank

Please advise me what the next course
that will correct this problem? I loo
you for your attention in this matt

Respectfully,

Gearge A. Gomez
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